Editorial

Dear Readers,

CIT has just finished its seventh volume keeping its editorial policy to publish papers from many
interesting and diverse areas of computing and information technology. We have maintained the
CIT tradition to publish special issues on various topics providing readers with state-of-the-art
articles on new and exciting research topics. We intend to continue this tradition and, in that
respect, I would like to use this opportunity to invite authors to propose themes for special issues
and be our guest editors as well as to submit regular papers for publication in the journal.

I ' would also like to inform you about the changes in our editorial office. Professor Damir Kalpic
has stepped down from his duty of an Editor. He has sucessfully been editing the journal for the last
year and his efforts have helped improve its quality. Professor Kalpic has now joined the Editorial
Board of the journal. Professor Vedran Mornar from the Faculty of Electrical Engineering and
Computing, University of Zagreb, Croatia has become a new Editor of the CIT Journal. I would
like to welcome him and wish him success in his future editorial work.

Finally, T would like to invite all readers to contact me with their suggestions for improving the
quality of the journal and its contents.
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